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EGM 
 

Meeting held on 26 October 2023 at 7pm. 
Present: John Sims – President; Mike Anderson – Chairman; Sue Heyes – Secretary; Tom 

Bowden – Treasurer; Men’s Representative – Terry Humphries. 
 

Members Present: Toby Humphries; Kelvin Clark; Lesley Clark; Peter Carter; Ken 
Bamsey; Barbara Bamsey; Miles Grindrod; Stuart Shaw; Andy Bowen; Rhoda Parker; 

Dianne Raggett; Ann Pedrick; Sonia Bowden. 
 
Change of Year End 
Mike explained that there was one item on this agenda due to a committee oversight. 
 
It was proposed and accepted at the last AGM in 2022 that the club year end would be 
changed to 31 March rather than 30 September. However, the Committee then failed to 
hold an AGM and receive the accounts at the end of March 2023. 
 
Therefore, it is necessary to hold an AGM in October 2023 as per the Club’s Constitution. 
 
It was proposed by Tom Bowden, seconded by Sue Heyes and agreed by the Members 
that the year end revert to 30 September. 
 
 
Signed as correct: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President 
 

 


